[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Benedict, Emily (Council Member) <Emily.Benedict@nashville.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 11:39 AM
To: Planning Commissioners <Planning.Commissioners@nashville.gov>
Cc: Milligan, Lisa (Planning) <Lisa.Milligan@nashville.gov>; Wilkinson, Matthew (Council Office) <Matthew.Wilkinson@nashville.gov>
Subject: Feb 25 - Case # 2021S-034-001

Commissioners,

In speaking with the applicant for this plat subdivision, I am in support of it. They have given me assurances that they will not use impervious surfaces wherever possible, such as for the main material in all driveways, as well as completing the necessary grading so the properties in the flood zone across Branch Street will not be impacted by the new homes. This includes installing better water mitigation such as modified french drains, rather than a rain garden. Additionally, they will not seek a variance from constructing sidewalks on both Branch and Martha, which will help the area residents in this growing portion of South Inglewood.

If I am unable to attend the MPC meeting on February 25, please accept this letter of support for this case.

Thank you for your service to the city.


Emily Benedict
District 7 Councilwoman
emily.benedict@nashville.gov
she/her/hers/councilwoman
Office: 615-432-1307
Cell: 615-585-1258

Council Committees:
Budget and Finance
Health, Hospitals, and Social Services
Public Works
Planning, Zoning, and Historical

Sign up for District News here

Follow my Council Facebook Page here

Check out hub.nashville.gov for any concerns or requests you have!

